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Missions	is	About	Keeping	Our	Eyes	Focused	On	Eternity 

 
 
 
 
 

Emails:  dwalker356@aol.com & paulettew204@gmail.com 
 
 

US Address:  4100 W. World Mission Ave., Springfield, MO 65807 USA 
Field Address: 8 Grant St.  -  Havelock North, NZ    4130 

 
 

May-June Support - RECEIVED - Thanks you & God Bless! 
Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church 

226 South 29th Street, Chickasha, OK 73018-2502 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
	
	
	

 

Requesting YOUR Prayer 
 
 
 

1.  PLEASE pray with us about our 
upcoming furlough. We will be Stateside 
the 1st of August and will hit the ground 
running. 

 
 
 

 

2. PLEASE pray for our leaders in our 
absence. The work is going well and we  
so much time invested in our leadership 
training. This will be a huge test for all. 

 
 

 

3. PLEASE pray NEW for the new 
Visitors that are coming. These are visitors 
that have starting attending on a regular 
basis that seem to be open.   

 
 
 
 

4. Would you be willing to help by 
Sponsoring a Couple in our Bible  
College? We still have several couples 
needing sponsoring who want to go and 
have surrendered, but need help. Our costs 
are $500. per year per couple. 
 
 
 
 

5. Vehicle Need - continues to be a real 
need. Would you pray with us about this 
great need? 

 

PRAISING God for His Goodness 
 
 

In this last week we have seen four 
more souls saved and two more 
couples come forward to attend 

Bible College. Both exciting and 
challenging times - Praise the Lord. 

 

We are so VERY thankful for this group of people (20 in total) 
WHO HAVE COME TO US - asking for an advanced class on 

evangelism. WoW! These are people who have already completed 
discipleship 1, 2 & 3 in our Church and are now helping to teach 

discipleship. They are already active in Church or have completed 
college and are hungry for still more. We are overwhelmed with 

what God is doing, and you have a part in it all.   
 
 
 

Thank you for your prayers and faithful support in winning souls 
in New Zealand. Together we are DOING the Great Commission. 


